
PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND TRANSPORTATION 

OFFICE OF TRANSPORTATION 
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR A PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROJECT FUNDING 

 
The Department of Public Works and Transportation (DPW&T), Office of Transportation gives 
notice of a Public Hearing to provide the opportunity to comment on the following Grant 
Applications for Fiscal Year 2026: Statewide Special Transportation Assistance Program 
(SSTAP), and Section 5311 Public Transportation Program (PTP). Funding acquired through 
SSTAP will be used for capital infrastructure improvements. The Section 5311 (PTP) Federal 
Transit Administration funds will be utilized to support the operating expenses of the existing 
County Call-A-Bus Program, available to all residents of Prince George's County who are not 
served by or cannot use existing bus or rail services. 
 
A Public Hearing will be held only upon request. Any person desiring a public hearing must 
submit a written request to Office of Transportation at 9400 Peppercorn Place, Suite 320, 
Largo, Maryland 20774 or email ATP.Comments@co.pg.md.us no later than 4:00 p.m. on 
Friday, January 31, 2025. Should a public hearing be requested, it will be held at 2:00 p.m. on 
Friday, February 07, 2025, at DPW&T, Office of Transportation, 9400 Peppercorn Place, Suite 
320, Largo, Maryland 20774. Even if you do not request a public hearing, you are welcome to 
submit written comments for consideration. 
 
Interested persons, organizations and firms are invited to express their views. The Office of 
Transportation will accept written statements through Friday, February 14, 2025. Comments 
may be mailed to DPW&T, Office of Transportation, 9400 Peppercorn Place, Suite 320, Largo, 
Maryland 20774 or email to ATP.Comments@co.pg.md.us . Your name and postal address must 
be included with your comments to become part of the public hearing record. 
 
The location is accessible for people with disabilities. For more information or to request 
additional accommodations, an interpreter, or this information to be translated or provided in 
an alternative format, please contact the Department via the information listed below one 
week in advance to make necessary arrangements. 
 
DPW&T, Office of Transportation at 301-886-5656 • FAX: 301-925-1224 • TDD 301-925-3894 
• MD Relay Users Dial 7-1-1 
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